
For bus information this year and for years to come we will be utilizing a smart phone 

application. It is called "Edulog Parent Portal" and can be found on the Google Play Store for 

Android devices or the Apple Store for Iphone Devices. The app will allow parents to track their 

students' bus in real time as well as allow us to send out push notifications for anything that 

happens with the bus (Bus running late due to mechanical issues, traffic, road construction, 

etc.). All you need to register for the app is a valid email address and your students 5 digit 

District ID number, attached to this email you will find a pdf document with step by step 

instructions on how to register once you download the app. Even if you used the app for the 

2019-2020 school year you will need to re-register for the 2020-2021 school year. We are 

REQUIRING all students to be registered on the parent portal app this year in order to 

receive transportation. We are using the parent portal registrations as a way to easily track how 

many students plan on using our buses this year. If you run into any complications in the 

registration process please feel free to contact the Districts Route Coordinator, Avery Sponsler, 

in the Transportation department by Phone: 623-932-7023 or Email: Asponsler@aguafria.org 
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